

Kere Greene, Executive Vice President Shuttle Express – C975 800 SW 16th Street Renton, WA 98057 March 19, 2018

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Attn: Records Center PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Tariff revisions requested by staff, for docket TG-180215

Dear Mr. King:

Please see the attached Tariff revisions requested by staff, for Docket TG-180215.

Shuttle Express Requests approval of submitted Tariff revision in accordance with WAC 480-30-391. We believe the submitted revision meets all requirements under the code as it currently exists. The revision is requested to go into effect on April 7, 2018. The revision has regulated rates that are per-person and are less than the maximum fare allowable currently under WAC-480-30-420, and are also at or below our currently published tariff base fares.

Revisions are being submitted for: Shuttle Express Tariff No. 11

Contact information for this transmittal:

Kere Greene 800 SW 16th St. Renton, WA 98057 425-981-7051 — Phone 425-981-7087 — Fax kgreene@shuttleexpress.net

Thank you in advance for your consideration; we are optimistic of receiving approval for this request from the Commission.

Respectfully

Kere Greene

Executive Vice President

03/19/18 11:0
State Of WASI
JTIL. AND TRANS

Records Management